
NOTICE	OF	RFP	CANCELLATION	

CONTRACT	NO.	CCPA-2018	PROPRIETARY	PURCHASE	OF	GOODS	&	SERVICES	FOR	
SINGLE	SPACE	SMART	PARKING	METERS		

Please	be	advised	that	the	Parking	Authority	of	the	City	of	Camden	is	rescinding	

the	RFP	for	the	procurement	of	Coin	and	Credit	Card	enabled	Parking	Meters	due	

on	Tuesday,	February	20,	2018.		Any	RFP	packages	received	by	the	Parking	

Authority	of	the	City	of	Camden	will	be	returned	to	the	sender	unopened.


